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WHAT TO EXPECT NEXT WEEK
Phew!  We are at the end of the literal road.  Topsoil work will be completed this week in 
the Learning Center courtyard.  This will finish off with hydroseeding.  The contractor 
will finish off the rest of the curb and sidewalk work weather permitting. This will finish 
off the project  for the next few weeks and the contractor will mob out.  

There are two longer lead items that will finish in the coming months.  First, the new 
light poles for the Learning Center parking lot will be delivered and installed towards the 
end of December. The other long lead item is the fence that will be installed on top of 
the stem wall in the Learning Center courtyard.  The fence should arrive for installation 
in early 2024.

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES
The Learning Center courtyard work continued with the fence stem wall being formed 
and poured.  Light pole work was done in the Learning Center parking lot in preparation 
for the new poles.  Crosswalk striping was completed at the intersection.

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION EFFORTS
The environmental controls are being monitored throughout each day by the contractor, 
PMO and NRO staff.  The roadways are swept and cleaned each Friday before the 
weekend.  

ROAD CLOSURES & DETOURS
There are none!  There were a lot of changes, and we really appreciate your patience 
throughout this project.  Thank you!

SIGN UP FOR UPDATES
We strongly encourage you to sign up for Construction Updates through Nixle! 
TEXT keyword “BUILD“ to  888777. 

WANT MORE?
Interested in more photos? Want to see past updates?  
Check out the “Projects” tab on the Coquille Indian Tribe 
website. 
We also share information on tons of other projects that 
the Project Management and Planning Office are working 
on.
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